
Chair Lively and Members of the Committee, 


I am a film maker (professional Makeup Artist) in the local Portland area and count on Film 
Oregon to make my living. Please support the passage of the bill (HB4153) to continue grant 
making, residencies, and training programs to further aid future film makers and continue this 
important industry in OR. 


Thank you so much for your time. 


Sincerely,

~Anne Sellery


